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20 June 2024 
 
 

 
Victoria University of Wellington 

 
REF: OIA-15574 

 
Dear  
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 6 June 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. Your agency's digital (IT or ICT) strategy. 
2. Your agency’s technology strategy (if separate from your digital strategy). 
3. Your agency’s data or information strategy (if separate from your digital strategy). 
4. A documented report that demonstrates progress on your digital/technology/data strategy 

implementation.  
 

The document Auahatanga_Digital_Strategy_Aug_2023.pdf falls within the scope of your first request 
and is enclosed. 
 
In respect of requests 2, 3 and 4, I am refusing these under clause 18(e) of the Act which provides for 
refusal when documents do not exist. NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) does not have 
separate technology or data strategies and does not yet have a report which demonstrates progress 
towards our digital strategy.  
 
Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to refuse 
parts of your request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 
information removed. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact Sarah Jacobson, Executive Advisor - 
Digital, by email to sarah.jacobson@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Liz Maguire 
Chief Digital Officer 

-




